
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
October 29, 2010 

 
 
 
VIA HAND DELIVERY AND ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Luly E. Massaro, Division Clerk 
Rhode Island Division of Public Utilities and Carriers 
89 Jefferson Boulevard 
Warwick, RI 02888 
 

RE:   Docket 4199 - 2010 Gas Charge Recovery Filing 
 Netting Transactions Compliance Filing 

 
Dear Ms Massaro: 
 

Pursuant to the Rhode Island Public Utilities Commission’s open meeting vote yesterday, I have 
enclosed five copies of documentation to support the netting transactions that resulted in the prior period cost of 
$1.3 million and the total balance of $6.2 million. We are forwarding the material directly to Mr. Oliver 
electronically.     
 

Thank you for your attention to this filing. If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact me at (401) 784-7667. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Thomas R. Teehan 
 

Enclosures 
 
cc:  Leo Wold, Esq. 

Steve Scialabba 
Bruce Oliver 

 

Thomas R. Teehan 
Senior Counsel 
































































































































































































































































































































































